
Christmas Greetings from Southern 100 Racing

The Committee of Southern 100 Racing would like to wish everyone involved with the
Blackford’s Pre-TT Classic Road Races, the Radcliffe’s  Post-TT Road Races

and the
Isle of Man Steam Packet Company International Southern 100 Road Races

a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.
(Nollick Ghennal as Blein Vie Noa)

We would like to thank the officials, marshals, medical personnel, enthusiasts, supporters,
the riders and last but not least the media for all their support

throughout the 2016 road racing season.

We look forward to greeting old and new friends during 2017 at our three meetings,
the dates of which are:

Blackford’s Financial Services Pre TT Classic Road Races
Friday, Saturday and Monday 26th, 27th & 29th May

 Radcliffe’s Post TT Road Races
Saturday 10th June

Isle of Man Steam Packet Southern ‘100’ International Road Races
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 10th, 11th, 12th & 13th July
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